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The MPLA Newsletter has been published online-only since earlier this year.  A decision 
needs to be made for 2011 and onward.  I would recommend permanently publishing the 
MPLA Newsletter online-only.  I have received no complaints about discontinuing the 
paper format and several have commented on the convenience of having the newsletter 
electronically.  I especially like the flexibility because the number of pages can fit the 
information received rather than having to be in multiples of four pages.   
 
Deadline for news for the December 2010 issue of the Newsletter is November 1.  I will 
use the information from your reports for the October 27 board meeting, but if you have 
any other news to add please send it on.   
 
As always, a plea for great photos, especially of you or your colleagues doing fun things 
at work, home or on vacation!  Photos of your pets and  babies/grand-babies are always   
welcome additions!  MPLA is about our members, and photos of people reinforces this. 
 
Thanks! 
 
Judy 
 
Judy Zelenski 
MPLA Newsletter Editor 
NEW e-mail:  editor@mpla.us 
 
 
 
 
 


